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Halloween 
 There was a great turn out for this 

year’s Halloween Party again this year. 

Thanks to the volunteers for their help.  

 Special thanks to Heather Wycoff and 

Jeanne Hampton for  organizing games, serv-

ing and providing supplies and prizes. Ameta 

Barzee baked lushious pumpkin cupcakes 

with cream cheese frosting. Echo Secured 

Storage for  hot  dogs.  

Warming Station 
The Hermiston Warming Station is looking 

for volunteers. If interested please contact 

541-289-2150. 

Address: 1075 S. Hwy. 395 

Volunteers must be 18 years or older. The sta-

tion is open every night from Monday of 

Thanksgiving week until the last night of  

February. 

the school.  Our 

parade will be 

escorted by local 

Police, Fire and 

Military Person-

nel. 

 In addition, we are inviting Veterans 

and their families to attend our school assem-

bly at 1:00pm in the Echo School New Gym-

nasium 600 E. Gerone St., Echo, Oregon.  We 

would love to recognize our Veteran guests 

during our assembly.  We are asking that you 

get us your name, branch of service, and dates 

served.  We will recognize our honored guests 

by branches during the assembly.  Postcards 

have been 

left with the 

local VFW 

Halls, or you 

may call the 

school at 

541-376-

8436 to 

leave your 

contact in-

formation. 

 We thank you for your service and hope 

to see you on Thursday, November 8th! 

The EchoThe Echo  

Free Dinner 
The Echo Community 

Church is inviting the 

public to be their guest at 

their annual Free Thanks-

giving Dinner on Novem-

ber 17 at noon in the church basement.  

Friday Lunches: Free Friday lunches will be 

held on November 2 & 9th and then will not 

resume until after the holidays on Jan. 11. 

Bazaar: The church will host 

its annual Holiday Bazaar in 

the church basement on Sat., 

Dec. 8th from 9am to 2 pm. 

There will be a raffle and 

homemade items for sale. 

Veteran’s Day 
Students from Echo Kindergarten through 

Twelfth Grade would like to invite Veterans 

and the public to attend our Veterans’ Cele-

bration on Thursday, November 8th.  To kick 

things off, the students will honor all Military 

Branches in a parade in Echo, Oregon start-

ing at 10:00 am.  The parade route will start 

in front of the school on Gerone Street, contin-

ue down Main Street Echo and circle back to 
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“Making Echo known for 

its flowers”  
Kopacz Nursery sponsors 

Echo’s Beautification Program 

Providing plants, labor & green 

house space for floral displays & donates annuals for 

public areas. 4. 
 

Kopacz: Where Flowers Are Our Business.  

Check out our new web page.http://

kopacznurseryflorist.com/ 

 Beautiful Bouquets  

  Arrangements & more 

  Gift Center 

  Blooming & House plants Visit 

us on Facebook                   

541-567-3278                      465 W. Theater Ln.  

Kopacz Nursery & Florist 

Library Donations 
Bonnie Berry    8 books 

Barbara Bishop    2 boxes 

Carol Marcum    1 book 

Steve Martin     9 books 

Ed & Lil McCallum   1 box 

Stella Queen           Candy for Story Time 
 

ECHO HISTORICAL PROJECTS 

Sons & Daughters of Oregon Pioneers    $60 
 

ECHO PUBLIC ART 

In Memory of  Joyce Henry Mackay        $50 
 

Dolly Parton Imagination Library 

Eric Bergstrom               $25 

Jeanne Hampton               $25 

His Design Thrift & Gift    $25 

Connnie Ramsay/Rendezvous Vintage        $25 

Kim & Jay Bales                                        $25 

Kaila Sullivan          $50 

Judy & Bill Webb       $25 

Echo Ridge Winery       $50 

Donations to this program can 

be dropped off at City Hall. For 

Every $25 donated to the Imagi-

nation Library a child will re-

ceive 12 books per year for them 

to keep. With an estimate of 

around 100 eligible children if 

all Echo children under 5 signed up, our 1/2 of 

the annual cost that would need to be donated 

is $1250. The Rippey foundation is providing 

the other half. We are now at $450. 

 D o n a t i o n s :   

Diane Berry, prizes 

& candy; Carman & 

Mijha Ramos $20; 

Heather Wycoff-

prizes. 

Distribution is early this month for 

Thanksgiving: Monday, November 

19th, 3:30 to 5 p.m. 

City Hall & the 
Library will be 
closed Monday, 
Nov. 12 for  
Veteran’s Day & 
Nov. 22 & 23 for 
Thanksgiving. 


